
 

 

 

 

Curriculum Meetings 

 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Dear parents/ guardians, 

Our annual Curriculum Presentations will be held on the evening of 

Wednesday 20th September at 6pm in the school. Parents/ guardians are asked 

to arrive promptly to the school hall for a brief introductory session with Mr 

Donnelly prior to being directed to their children’s classrooms for the 

presentations.  

Children should not attend on the night. 

Parents with more than one child enrolled as a pupil in the school are advised 

to attend the presentation session for the older/oldest pupil. 

The curriculum meetings are an important occasion as they involve the teacher 

outlining the teaching and learning themes for the year in addition to 

discussing important routines, procedures and expectations.  

I look forward to seeing you all on the night. 

Kind regards, 

Chris Donnelly 
Principal 
 


